Part 1 (Open to the public)
ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR YOUTH

To the: CABINET

On:
Tue, November 27, 2001

TITLE: SURE START ORDSALL AND BLACKFRIARS - PROGRESS REPORT

RECOMMENDATIONS:
That members note the progress made to date on developing a Plan for Ordsall and Blackfriars under Sure Start Wave 5.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
The City has been invited to apply for funding under Wave 5 of the Sure Start Initiative and Ordsall and Blackfriars has been selected as one of two target areas for the initiative.

A Confirmation of Interest was submitted, by the Sure Start Partnership, to the Sure Start Unit on 20 September outlining details of the area selected.

A Progress Report needs to be submitted to the Sure Start Unit on 28th November, which should include "early win" projects totalling up to £100,000. These projects will be approved in advance of the main Delivery Plan submission in March 2002 to ensure that Sure Start makes an impact locally at the earliest opportunity.  

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:


CONTACT OFFICER:
SUE FORD

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
Blackfriars; Ordsall; 

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Regeneration; Social Exclusion; Strategy for Children & Young People; 

DETAILS:

